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MCERTS Bulletin 12 
MCERTS Inspectors – attendance on site 

 

 
MCERTS Inspectors are reminded that they are required to attend each site 
inspected.  This is an essential element of the MCERTS scheme.  The MCERTS 
Inspection body will require evidence of attendance on site. 
 
Minimum Requirements for the Self-Monitoring of Effluent Flow, Version 3.5, 
February 2013, Clause 3.3.4 states…… 
 
“It is not acceptable for an MCERTS Inspector to simply conduct a desk review of an 
inspection carried out by an Assistant Inspector.  The MCERTS Inspector must visit 
the site.” 
 
Furthermore, it is acceptable for individuals not appointed as MCERTS Inspectors or 
Assistant Inspectors [e.g. Trainees] to attend site and to assist with the inspection 
process provided they are accompanied and supervised by an MCERTS Inspector. 
 
 


